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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS FOR THEFT OF CASH 
Activity Date: April 5, 2018  

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-333  
  

A ticket agent resigned on April 5, 2018, prior to an administrative hearing, for stealing 
money from a cash drawer at Amtrak’s Los Angeles Union Station. Our investigation 
determined that the employee would wait until train conductors electronically scanned 
passengers’ tickets and would then reset the ticket’s status as if it had not been scanned 
at all. This process of resetting the tickets’ status allowed the tickets to be refunded or 
exchanged. Subsequently, the employee processed the tickets for cash refunds, taking 
and keeping the money from the cash drawer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date Posted: September 28, 2018 
OIG Investigative Case Number: CA-18-0109-O 
 


